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Open Afternoon 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

On Thursday 21st October, we will be holding our first open afternoon for quite 

some time and we are delighted to welcome you back into school! The children 

have been producing some magnificent work over this half term and we cannot 

wait to show you all. 

 

School doors will be open at 1.30pm and your child will have their work ready to 

go through with you. We will be open our usual times and you are welcome to 

come at any point during the afternoon to look through their work.  

*Please note, parents of children in reception/nursery will receive a 

separate letter with dates and times for their children. 

 

For any parents/carers who cannot make the afternoon, please let school know 

as soon as possible and we will arrange a separate time/date to go through your 

child’s work with you. 

 

We are also happy to announce that we will be holding face-to-face 

consultations in the autumn 2 term to discuss your child’s work and progress. 

Further details will be sent out around this after half term. 

 

We look forward to seeing you back in school. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr.Jackson 

Assistant Headteacher 
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